
 

  

FCC Request for Change in ID 

Date: October 7, 2020 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Masimo Corporation is submitting the request for change in FCC ID from FCC ID: TFB-1004 to FCC ID: VKF-IRISA1 
with antenna from Molex p/n.:1461531050. 
 
Masimo Corporation’s FRN number: 0016800161 and Grantee code: VKF 
 
Attached to this application is the signed permission letter from original grantee Liard Connectivity granting 
permission to Masimo Corporation to file the change in ID. 
 
The module is electrically identical and there are no changes in the design, circuitry, or construction. Radio module 
with the specified antenna has been tested and this change will be filed as Class II Permissive Change once the 
change in ID application is approved. Original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the 
equipment. Please approve the change in ID application.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Anamidevi Joshi 
EMC Project Manager 
Masimo Corporation                                
 
 
 
 

 


